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Christmas Fayre 4th December 
 
 

We hope that many of you come along for our Christmas Fayre next week on Wednesday 
straight after school.  The children have been working hard on their Christmas crafts getting 
them ready to sell at the fayre.  
 
Each child has made something to sell and the children are very proud of their work.   
 
All crafts made by the children will cost £1. 
 
The vast majority of children would like their own parents to buy the craft that they have 
made rather than someone else, so we would like to give you the opportunity to reserve your 
own child’s crafts.  If you know that you would definitely like to buy your own child’s craft you 
can bring in the money at the start of the day and we will put a ‘reserved’ label on it.   
 
You will then be able to come along to the fayre on Wednesday after school to pick it up and 
maybe enjoy some of the other stalls.  
 
You can also fill up with some refreshments in the Sacred Heart room, including extra 
special hot chocolate. 
 
As a school we rely on your generosity fundraising at events such as this to enable us to 
provide the best possible experiences for your children during their school life  
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow. Thank you so much for your generosity so far, any 
further donations of chocolate bars (for the chocolate tombola, bottles (for the bottle tombola 
and cakes for the refreshment stall are also welcome. 
 
As you know we are committed to poverty proofing the school.  If you would like to buy your 
child’s craft but are experiencing financial difficulties we warmly ask you to contact the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs B. Brown 
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